
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Sheriff-Coroner to execute a contract with Michael G.
Ross in an amount not to exceed $87,000 to provide administrative consulting services for
the period January 1 throught December 31, 2009. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
100% County General Fund; Budgeted, Office of the Sheriff. 

BACKGROUND: 
Mr. Ross provides administrative services and consultation to the Sheriff regarding budget
strategy and monitoring; training and staff development; and labor negotiation strategies
and processes. The contract includes the mutual indemnification of Contra Costa County
and Michael G. Ross and has been reviewed and approved as to form by County Counsel. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   02/24/2009 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Gayle B. Uilkema, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Susan A. Bonilla, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  E.Devlin
925-335-1557

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    February  24, 2009 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Celicia Nelson, Deputy

cc: K. Todd,   B. Kilian,   E, Devlin   

C.89

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Warren Rupf, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: February  24, 2009

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Administration Consultant Services


